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TNV/PAR - LATE/2016   Date: 20.10.2016 

 
AN IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings and wishes from TNV! 

 

I would like to high light the following to all our parents. 

� First of all I would like to remind you that the entry time is up to 8.40am and the 

gates will be closed by 8.45am.  

� ALL THE CHILDREN SHOULD ATTEND DAILY ASSEMBLY, IT IS 

MANDATORY. 

� Missing assembly by the late comers is an act of misbehavior and at the same 

time children are missing the information's shared in the assembly it is against 

the school system. 

� Therefore we advice all our parents to drop their ward before 8.40am and make 

your child comfortable. 

� If you come late please don’t leave your ward outside the gate, since 

children will not be allowed after 8.40am. 

� Help us to maintain the punctuality and discipline of the school and nurture same 

in your ward. 

           

           Principal 


